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F O R  P R O P O S E D 
A F F O R D A B L E  H O U S I N G 

I N  W O O D M A N  C L O S E , 
S PA R S H O LT

T H U R S D AY  7  N O V E M B E R  2 0 1 9

3 . 0 0 P M  –  8 . 0 0 P M

At the public consultation in June 2018 we looked at 
different options for new affordable housing and parking 

improvements in Woodman Close, Sparsholt. Since then 
Winchester City Council has been working with surveyors 
and the appointed architect developing its design for the 

site. This is now ready to share with local residents – 
come along and tell us what you think!

CONSULTATION

RSVP: newhomes@winchester.gov.uk

Sparsholt Parish Council



winchester.gov.uk

Date:		  Thursday 7 November

Time: 		 3.00pm – 8.00pm

Place: 		 Sparsholt Memorial Hall,      	
	              Woodman Lane, Sparsholt       	
	              (SO21 2NR)

Please join us to look at the plans for this 
proposed development of affordable housing 
and parking improvements in Woodman Close, 
Sparsholt. If you are unable to attend and wish 
to view the proposals, these will be available 
online after the event by visiting 

winchester.citizenspace.com

Sparsholt Memorial Hall

Sparsholt Parish Council


